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Dear Ms Marshall 
In preparing for our hearing I have come across a slight error in River Faughan Anglers' 
submission to the Committee dated 15 February 2017 in regard to Article 6 of the 
Convention. 
 
On page 10 (2nd para) of our submission I mistakenly draw the Committee's attention to 
"...Annex IV, Tab 20 which confirms in March 2010..."   This should have read,  
"...Annex V, Tab 23 which confirms in February 2011..." 
 
In support of RFA's contention that Article 6 of the Convention is engaged, It is my 
intention to refer to the competent authority's own claim that the development would fail 
Appropriate Assessment as stated on the 2nd page of TAB 23.  Therefore, I would 
appreciate if this correction could be drawn to the attention of the ACCC. 
 
Apologies for my mistake and any confusion this may have caused. 
Best 
Dean 
 


